
SAVINGS AT A GLANCE

207,641 kWh  
SAVED

$19,518  
ESTIMATED ANNUAL SAVINGS

$29,069  
INCENTIVES PROVIDED BY OG&E

2 years 
ESTIMATED PAYBACK PERIOD
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WHERE THERE’S A GOODWILL, THERE’S A WAY
After completing a full lighting retrofit of their corporate office with  
financial and technical assistance from OG&E, Goodwill Industries of 
Central Oklahoma is saving over $19,000 a year in energy costs.

Savings start with a bright idea
OG&E’s Schools and Government Efficiency Program provides nonprofit 
organizations with recommendations, guidance and incentives for energy-
saving upgrades. Goodwill Industries of Central Oklahoma recently turned  
to us for help with a full lighting overhaul at their corporate office in 
Oklahoma City. 

After assessing the building’s lighting needs, OG&E participating contractors 
replaced 361 fluorescent, halogen and metal halide bulbs with energy-
efficient LED bulbs. The new bulbs use only a fraction of the energy, are  
safer and more durable, and can last years longer.

Shining a light on Goodwill’s good deeds
OG&E provided Goodwill with over $29,000 in incentives, enough to cover 50 
percent of the total project costs. The new lighting has also reduced their 
annual energy costs by an estimated $19,518. All told, the project is expected 
to pay for itself in just two years. 

“We really appreciate OG&E helping Goodwill convert all its retail stores,” 
said Brian Alton, Director of Property Management at Goodwill Industries of 
Central Oklahoma. “This helps keep Goodwill moving forward in upgrading  
its stores to LEDs.”

With more lighting projects on the horizon, Goodwill continues to light the 
way for nonprofit energy savings. 
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